
  

  

The City of Austin would like your feedback. 
 
 

On February 1, 2018, City Council passed a resolution in opposition to the Executive 
Order 13767, related to the construction of a wall on the U.S.- Mexico border, 
directing the City Manager to initiate the following actions: 
 

• Study and review the economic and other effects any physical border wall 

may have on the city of Austin;  

• Consult in the development of the policy options with other localities that are 

exploring or have established similar financial policies related to the proposed 

border wall, including, but not limited to Tucson, Arizona, and San Diego, 

California; and, 

• Develop a policy requiring every entity that seeks to do business with the City 

of Austin to disclose itself, any parent company and subsidiaries, any bids 

submitted or contract awarded, related to the design, construction, or 

financing of the proposed border wall, with consideration to legally 

permissible options and all relevant operational impact to City departments.   



 

As our partners in Capital Improvement Program delivery, it is important to receive 

your input on the development of a disclosure policy.  Your feedback will inform 

staff's policy development and will be shared with Council.  

 

To that end, we have scheduled two input sessions in November.  Both sessions will 

be held at 721 Barton Springs Road at the Town Lake Center (TLC), Assembly 

Room 130.  Parking is available at the Palmer Events Center and will be 

validated.  The dates and times are as follows:  

 

November 8, 2018          9:30-11:00 am 

November 26, 2018        2:30 - 4:00 pm 

 

We also invite you to complete a short survey found at the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WG9S68T. 
  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WG9S68T

